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Fee Waivers for Veterans Day – Nov 11, 2008

On September 8, 2006, Department of the Interior Secretary, Dirk Kempthorne and 
Department of Agriculture Secretary, Mike Johanns announced that beginning Veterans 
Day, November 11, 2006, all U.S. military veterans and current members of the U.S. 
armed forces and their families will be admitted free-of-charge on Veterans Day to public 
lands managed by both the Department of the Interior and the Department of Agriculture.  
 

Accordingly, Canaveral National Seashore will waive entrances fees on November 11, 
2008 for all U.S. military veterans, as well as current members of the U.S. armed forces 
and their family members. 

 

 

http://www1.va.gov/opa/vetsday/proc2008.asp
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